
            Newmarket-Tay Power Distribution Ltd. 
 
 

 

590 Steven Court, Newmarket, Ontario L3Y 6Z2
Tel: [905] 895-2309 
Fax: [905] 895-8931 
Email: nmhydro@nmhydro.ca 

September 20, 2013 
 
Ontario Energy Board       
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
RE: Review of Framework Governing the Participation of Intervenors in 

Board Proceedings – Consultation and Stakeholder Conference 
 Request to Participate 

EB-2013-0301 
 
 
I am writing on behalf of Newmarket-Tay Power Distribution Ltd. (“Newmarket-
Tay”), Bluewater Power Distribution Corporation (“Bluewater”), Greater Sudbury 
Hydro Inc. (“Greater Sudbury”), Sault St. Marie PUC (“Sault Ste. Marie”), Whitby 
Hydro Electric Corporation (“Whitby”) and North Bay Hydro (“North Bay”) 
(collectively the “Co-operating Utilities”) to register our request to participate in 
the subject proceeding. 
 
While this request for participation is late with respect to Newmarket-Tay, 
Bluewater, Greater Sudbury, and Sault Ste. Marie; Whitby and North Bay have 
previously registered their intent to participate and the co-operative efforts and 
insight should provide efficient and helpful input to the Board. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
P.D. Ferguson P.Eng. 
President 
 
Email:  pferguson@nmhydro.ca 
Phone: 905-953-8548 Ext. 2240 
Fax:  905-895-8931 


